
 

 

Welcome to Pierce County Soccer Refereeing! 

 

** For Referees that need to recertify, logon to wareferees.org, click on the “RECERTIFICATION” window 

and follow the instructions.  Your clinic information is below, online only! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

New Referees and Referees wishing to recertify can connect with the state website below.   

https://www.wareferees.org/ 

 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to email our District Instructor, Taylor Vans, at 

taylor.vans@hotmail.com or you can reach me at PCSRAPRES@OUTLOOK.COM  

 

Thank You for helping the youth in Pierce County enjoy the beautiful game!  

 

Scott Webster  

Pierce County Soccer Referees Association President 

 

 


